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DAILY MASSES 

As scheduled in the Bulletin 
 

SUNDAY MASSES 

Saturday Evening:  5:00 p.m. 
Sunday Morning:  8:15 a.m. 

 

CONFESSIONS 

Saturday 4:15 – 4:45pm or by appointment. 
_____________________________________________________________ 

THIS WEEK AT ST. HENRY 

 

Monday, April 21, 2025 
NO MASS 

 
Tuesday, April 22, 2025 

Mass:  8:15 a.m. 
 +Joan Rolwing 

 
Wednesday, April 23, 2025 

Rosary for Vocations at 8:15 a.m. 
 

Thursday, April 24, 2025 
Mass:  8:15 a.m. 

+Charles Lankheit 

 
Friday, April 25, 2025 

Mass:  8:15 a.m. 
+J. W. Lindsay Goodin 

 
Saturday, April 26, 2025 

Mass:  5:00 p.m. 
St. Henry Parish Family 

 
Sunday, April 27, 2025 

Mass:  8:15 a.m.                                                           
 +Martha Shankle    

 

 

 

 

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK 

In the second reading today, St. Paul reminds the 
Colossians that they have been raised with Christ, 
exhorting them to “be intent on the things above 

rather than on things of earth.”  We too, have been 

raised with Christ.  Let us rejoice and be glad! 
_____________________________________________________________                         

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR 
 APRIL 19 AND APRIL 20                                                                                                                             

EASTER VIGIL SATURDAY 7:30 PM 
 

LECTOR……………………………………..........Debbie Hobbs 
GIFT BEARERS……………………………..............Pete Story 
 

EASTER SUNDAY 8:15 AM 
 

LECTOR………………………………………….Bobbie Holland 
GIFT BEARERS………….................Jason Bledsoe Family 
_____________________________________________________________ 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR 
 APRIL 26 AND APRIL 27                                                                                                                             

SATURDAY 5:00 PM 
 

LECTOR…………………………………….................Kim Small 
GIFT BEARERS…………………………….Mary Alice Miller 
 

SUNDAY 8:15 AM 
 

LECTOR……………………………………………Sophie Dugan 
GIFT BEARERS…………...................First Communicants 
_____________________________________________________________                                                                                                                             

Your Gift of Praise of God 

Please take a few moments to prayerfully consider 
the many ways the Lord has blessed you this week! 
 

STEWARDSHIP OF YOUR TREASURE 

MONTHLY OPERATING ACCOUNT 
 

Projected expenses for April…...………………$19,084.62 
Amount received for April…......………………..$10,689.00 
Sunday Envelopes…………………..………………...$4,459.00 
Number of Families……………………………………………105 
Envelopes received for the week…………………………..41 

 

Thank you for your generosity – may the Lord bless 
and reward you for the good you do! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

NEWS FOR APRIL 20     
 

NO MONDAY MASS 

Please note that there will NOT be Mass on Monday 
morning. 
 

SCHOOL/OFFICE CLOSED 

Please note that St. Henry School will NOT be in 
session on Monday and the Parish Office will be 
CLOSED in observance of Easter. 
 

ST. HENRY GOLF TOURNAMENT                                          
The Annual St. Henry Golf Tournament will be held at 
the Charleston Country Club THIS Friday, April 25, 
beginning at NOON!  Registration and lunch begin at 
11:00am.  For more information, please see the flier 
on the vestibule bulletin board.  This is always a fun 
and exciting fundraiser for St. Henry School!  Thanks 
to all of you for your support and generosity in 
making this a successful event for our school family! 
 

CATHOLIC HOME MISSIONS APPEAL 

Our annual appeal for Catholic Home Missions will be 
held NEXT weekend.  A percentage of this collection 
remains here in our own diocese in southern 
Missouri, so please give generously!  A flier with 
more information about this special collection is 
attached to today’s bulletin.  Thanks for your support 
of this important work of the Church!  
 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

Our celebration of First Holy Communion with our 
children will take place NEXT Sunday, April 27, at the 
Morning Mass.  Let us keep these children in prayer 
as they prepare to receive our Lord’s Body and Blood 

in the Precious Gift of Holy Communion:  Annielaine 
Bryant, Jules Renaud, Quinn Medlock, Henry 
Whitehead, and Lewis Whitehead.  Through this Holy 
Sacrament, may they always experience the love and 
Presence of Jesus in their lives! 
 
LIVING ROSARY 

Everyone is invited to join the St. Henry School 
Family for the Living Rosary on Thursday, May 1, at 
2:20pm in the school gym.  It’s a perfect way to enter 

the month of May as we remember and honor our 
Blessed Mother! 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

We will have Eucharistic Adoration on Friday, May 2, 
beginning after the Morning Mass and concluding 
with Benediction at 12:30.  Consider spending some 
time in prayer and adoration of our Eucharistic 
Lord!  It is always time well spent! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EIGHTH GRADE GRADUATION 

The Eighth Grade Class of St. Henry School will 
celebrate their Graduation at the Saturday Evening 
Mass on May 3.  Let us keep them and all of our young 
people who are graduating and making important 
decisions in our prayers!  May the Lord guide them in 
all that they do in life! 
 

DIOCESAN DEVELOPMENT FUND (DDF) 

In the next few weeks, you should be receiving your 
letter and pledge card from Bishop Rice regarding the 
annual Diocesan Development Fund (DDF).   In his 
letter, he personally invites us to support the work 
and ministry of the Church in Southern Missouri 
through our prayers and financial pledges.  Please 
prayerfully consider your financial gift to DDF this 
year.  Our parish goal is $19,750.  Help us reach our 
goal through your generous pledge!  May God reward 
you for your goodness and generosity! 
 
THANK YOU 

We extend our thanks and appreciation to our 
awesome parish choir for making the Sacred 
Liturgies of Holy Week even more beautiful through 
our singing of hymns and sacred music!  We also 
thank those who shared their time and talent by 
decorating the church so beautifully to commemorate 
our Lord’s Resurrection!  And finally, thanks to those 
who made generous donations to help purchase the 
Easter Flowers for the church.  May our Risen Lord 
bless and reward all of you for your kindness and 
generosity! 
 
THANK YOU 

Thanks to all of you for your generous support in 
making the Fish Fry a huge success!  Thanks to the 
Knights for frying the fish as well as to the ladies and 
the PCCW for providing desserts and to all of our 
school families for their time and help.  A profit of 
$4,400 was made and will be divided equally 
between the Knights and St. Henry School. 
 
THE WORD AMONG US 

The Easter edition of “The Word Among Us” is 

available at the entrances of the church.  Take a copy 
home with you to use for your spiritual reading and 
growth during the Easter Season! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


